
 
 

ROSH HASHANAH PROJECT FOR 
JEWISH SOLDIERS 

 
HELP WISH A SWEET NEW YEAR TO JEWS 

SERVING OUR NATION BY SENDING 
 ROSH HASHANAH CARE PACKAGES. 

--------------------------------------- 
Yes, I want to help send a Rosh Hashanah Care Package to a 
Jewish Soldier. 
Name: ___________________________________________ 
Address:__________________________________________ 
E-mail/ Phone #:___________________________________ 
Amount of Donation: $ _______ 
 
PLEASE MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO: “Temple Beth David” AND 
PUT “Soldiers Package Project” on the memo line.  Send to: 
Temple Beth David, 3200 St. Paul Blvd., Rochester, N.Y. 14617   

Questions or to help: Keith Freedman kdfreedy@aol.com 

 

PLEASE SEND DONATIONS BY TUES. SEPTEMBER 6, 2011 


